

Exceptional Education at the Heart of the Community

Monday 2nd October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are writing today to advise you of a forthcoming change to the Leadership here at Oasis Academy Don Valley from the beginning of the new year January 2024.

At the end of this term Mr Pape, will be leaving us to take up a new challenge as Principal at Outwood Academy Hemsworth.

I am sure that like us you would like to wish him well in his new role and thank him for the support and commitment he has shown to the Academy from its humble beginnings in 2015 to the thriving, extremely popular education establishment it has become today.

We are now in the midst of a robust recruitment process to select a successor and we will of course keep you updated with any developments on this as soon as we can.

We would like to thank you for your continued support as we go through this transitional phase and also reassure you of our confidence in the Senior Leadership Team at the Academy who are determined to continue to support our young people and maintain an exceptional learning environment for all of our students.

Kind regards

Louisa Morris Secondary Regional Director, Oasis Community Learning Emma Merva Primary Regional Director, Oasis Community Learning

Oasis Community Learning

a: Interchurch House, 35-41 Lower Marsh, Waterloo, SE1 7RL t: 0207 921 4200 e: ocl@oasisuk.org f: 0207 921 4201